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MEMO 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

 Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen 

Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 

July 11, 2023 

SUBJECT: Proposed amendments to Chapter 41 (Municipal Utilities) 

related to water service line specifications and fee 
schedule 

In order to keep relatively current with supply price fluctuations, we would like 
to remove the specific water tap prices in the city code and instead refer to a 
fee schedule to be filed with the City Clerk and are proposing the attached 
modification to Chapter 41 to do so. 

In addition, this proposed modification updates some outdated language 
limiting allowable materials for water taps to K copper line and limits the 
distance a developer can extend the curb stop into the property.  The curb 
stop is the location where city maintenance ends and property owner 
maintenance begins. 


